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I vehemently oppose HB 3166.  This is nothing more than ranked choice voting which 

The citizens of Oregon already said no to RCV.    It doesn't matter how much lipstick 

you put on a pig , it's still a pig at the end of the day.  This is extremely underhanded 

and deceptive.       This would completely obliterate election audits . RCV elections 

cannot be audited.    You tout how wonderful our elections are yet we have little to no 

transparency , absolutely zero chain of custody, no identification requirements,  and 

no citizenship  verification. .  That is a far cry from a free , fair, and transparent 

election  

NO NO NO TO HB 3166.    . 


